
CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
284 SOUTH AVENUE 

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601 
 

 
        May 18, 2009 
 
 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
 

Re: CHG&E Compliance Filing: Case 08-E-1305  
Order Modifying and Authorizing Net Metering Tariffs 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
  
 The amended tariff leaves set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 
(“Central Hudson” or the “Company”) on May 18, 2009 to become effective May 19, 2009 in order to 
reflect amendments made to Section 66-j of the Public Service Law.  Revisions in compliance with 
Ordering Clause No. 1 of the Commission’s Order in Case 08-E-1305, et al. issued and effective February 
13, 2009 were made on February 20, 2009.  According to Commission requirements, this filing was made 
to amend the compliance filing in Case 08-E-1305.    
 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

6th Revised Leaf No. 167 
5th Revised Leaf No. 167.1 
4th Revised Leaf No. 167.2 
9th Revised Leaf No. 173 
8th Revised Leaf No. 174 
6th Revised Leaf No. 183 
6th Revised Leaf No. 184 
9th Revised Leaf No. 189 

5th Revised Leaf No. 189.1 
7th Revised Leaf No. 199 
7th Revised Leaf No. 200 
14th Revised Leaf No. 212 
6th Revised Leaf No. 213.1 
5th Revised Leaf No. 258 
4th Revised Leaf No. 259 

 
 

The purpose of these amendments is to: 
 

1. revise language which was not in compliance with the Order in Case 08-E-1305;  
2. change the maximum rated capacity from 9.9 kW to 10 kW in order for easier 

communication between customers and installers; and, 
3. clarify cost responsibility for metering configuration requirements and elections. 

 
As directed in Ordering Clause No. 3 of the Commission’s February 13, 2009 Order in this Case, 

the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication have been waived.  
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Questions related to this filing should be directed to Lauren Guido at (845) 486-5761. 
 
  
 
 
                                                    Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Michael L. Mosher 
          Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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